
New Marlborough Town LibraryTrustees' Meeting November !7,2020

Sally called the meeting to order with all present.

The minutes were approved.

Debbie read a letter from the Attorney of Margaret Priddle. Additional funds have been discovered. We
will be notified as to the exact amount.

Claudette will check with Berkshire Bank concerning the Friends account.

Debbie will begin working on the Long Range Plan for 2022.

Sally will research Pods for storage of library items.

Eight people attended the knitting group, which meets on Friday evenings.

A book group meeting is planned for December 12.

The Halloween Drive by Event was successful. Over 50 children and adults attended.

The next meeting is scheduled for December 15 at 9 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan


